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      The Institute for Career Planning hosted its
annual Take A Bulldog to Work Day Program to
help Adrian College students experience a day of
work in their career field. 

This semester students shadowed at: 
LISD 
Lenawee County Treasures’ Office 
Detroit Pistons 
Athletico
Lenawee County Airport
AC Sports Info
Lenawee County Sheriff‘s Office
AC Human Resources Department Office
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Student Dylan Bjork shadowing with
the Detroit Pistons

Student Basley D'Aimieon
shadowing with the Lenawee

Country Treasure’s Department 

THIS SPRING MARKS THE 12TH ANNIVERSARY OF TAKE A
BULLDOG TO WORK DAY!
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Career Planning Updates

The Adrian College
chapter of the National
Society of Leadership and
Success inducted 14 new
members this spring
semester.  

Congratulations to our
newly inducted members. 

Special thank you to Dr.
Knaggs for sharing her
wisdom to the group.
Impact Leader awards
were presented to:
Ethan Powell, Student Life
& Dr. Knaggs, Teacher
Education for their impact
to our campus
community!

NSLS 23-24 President: 
Kayla Beecherl
NSLS Advisor:
 Janna D’Amico

The 'College to Classroom'
Event was held February
23rd in collaboration with
the Institute for Career
Planning and Teacher
Education Department. The
College to Classroom
event puts the focus on
our associate teachers.
During this half day event,
students learned about the
job search process,
participated in mock
interviews, and are able to
explore financial tips while
networking with local
teachers and principals.
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National Society of
Leadership and Success

College to
Classroom

New Internships!
COOPER PERFORMANCE -
SPORTS PERFORMANCE INTERN
CUREM RESEARCH
LENAWEE COMMUNITY
FOUNDATION INTERNSHIP
MASS MUTUAL 
RIVERO, GORDIMER & COMPANY
TEDDY BEAR DAY CARE &
LEARNING CENTER
THE BOAT CENTER - SALES &
MARKETING INTERNSHIP
THE JOINT CHIROPRACTIC
VISIT LENAWEE - HISTORY
RESEARCH INTERNSHIP
WESTMORELAND COUNTY
JUVENILE PROBATION OFFICE

https://app.nsls.org/members/chapter/eboard-applications


ETIQUITTE LUNCHEON 
On March 12th we hosted our
Spring 2024 Etiquette Luncheon!
This event was hosted to help
students learn tips and tricks for
their next business luncheon
engagement. Be sure to look out
for the next one in the fall!

A big thank you Dr. Karen Keune, Dr. Cheryl Nutter, and
Professor Vincent Yu and all that attended our spring etiquette
luncheon! 

Bulldog Connect Pro Day
was an event hosted by
Career Planning on January
30th to give students an in-
person chance to meet with
new employers, connect for
future internships and
fulltime employment
opportunities.

During this event, we hosted a
resume review station, raffle prizes,
a professional headshot station,
and gave students an ability to
connect with new employers and
discover internship opportunities.
Thank you to all that attended this
event!
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Creating an appointment with our office is quick and easy! You can choose an
appointment type and see our availability from your Handshake account!
1. Login to your Handshake home page
2. Click on "Adrian College Career Center"
3. Select the "Appointments" tile
4. View available appointment types and times 
5. Schedule what works best for you!

CONNECT WITH US:
@AdrianCollegeCP

STUDENT EMPLOYEES OF THE MONTH

Adrian College - Institute for Career Planning 

WHERE TO FIND US:
 SECOND FLOOR OF CAINE STUDENT CENTER BY THE SKYBOXES! 

Adrian.edu/academics/career-planning | (517) 265-5161 ext. 4392|
Careerplanning@adrian.edu page 4

Institute for Career Planning 

We would like to
recognize our
February Student of
the month Kurtis
Clary and our March
student of the
month, Matthew
Gordon! These
students were
nominated by their
faculty supervisor
for their hard work
and dedication.
Congratulations! 

Kurtis Clary with
his  supervisor
Jeremy Symington

Matthew Gordon
with his supervisor
Dr. Yasser Alginahi

The winner of our end of the
year Student Employee of the
Month swag bag drawing is...

Matthew Gordon! Congrats
Matthew and thanks again to all
our student employees for all your
hard work!


